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Dear Pastors, 

Thank you so much for your investment in our communities. We could not do the work we do without 

your support. You are always in our prayers. I promise. 

Our Blessing and Family Ministry needs your help to support Special Needs Families in your community. 

Please help us help them by making sure that every family in your community knows of this Ministry. If 

they so wish, please send us their name and contact information, we will do the rest. We have set up a 

special, unique email: specialneeds@ unification,org 

We are reviving this important ministry which was formerly known as "Treasures of Heaven". "Treasure 

of Heaven" was the expression used in the past when we spoke about individuals and families who have 

physical or mental handicaps. This ministry, now called "Special Needs Ministry," is still in the infancy 

stage, but we are working closely with Europe and we are learning from each other. Together, we have 

scheduled a Zoom meeting for Parents to discuss and evaluate the matching of their Special Needs 

Children on Saturday, November 7, so for those who may be interested, we really want to make them 

aware of this meeting and the support that is available. 

To reach us, email directly to specialneeds@ unification,org. 

I am the only person receiving these emails at this time. However, I am working together with Andrea 

Kuhn of Canada and receive the support of Marjorie Buessing and John Abelseth as well. 

May our Heavenly Parent always be with you. 

With gratitude, 

Anne-Marie Mylar 

MS Coordinator, Blessing and Family Ministry – USA, Canada 


